
Lipscomb Elementary – SBDM 
Minutes 

March 17th 2025 CNA 

In attendance: 
Davis Cornell - Parent/scribe 
Lisa Wright - Parent/staff 
Lora Owens - Staff 
Brennan Greef - Parent 
Barbara Stark - Community 
Michael Karnowski - Parent/Chair 
Maria Yetts - Vice Principal 
Rene Schmidt - Community 

- Welcome and introduction  

Minutes Approval   
- Minutes from the February 10th SBDM meeting were approved by motion.  

CNA Discussion 
- VIce Principal Yetts presents survey data from the fall regarding 

community engagement. From the 50 respondents childcare and 
refreshments at school events, and more information about the 
academics at the school were high on the list. 

- The Spring survey is now open.    
- Needs for the school include more on-going Professional development 

sessions for the teachers and staff, and more support for the dual 
language program, especially reading and writing.   

- The campus has comprehensive data collection through testing , surveys, 
and engagement.  

- Mental health counseling services at the school may need more publicity, 
but they are being utilized. 

- Communication to parents is improved and more consistent via Class 
Dojo, but more frequent communications are needed from Pre-K. 

- School programs have improved, but more programs are needed for the 
lower classes like 2nd and 3rd grades. 

- The perception of the school is positive and improving in the larger 
community. 

Reminders  
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 -   SBDM will nominate for committee members for the 25-26 school year 
in the next meeting. 
 -   Cool schools will present to SBDM in the next meeting. 
 -   Next meeting scheduled for April 14th. 

  

- Adjourn 

Meeting Dates: 

Nov. 11  
Dec. 9 Public Title 1 
Jan. 13 
Feb. 10 
March 17 
Apr. 14 

 2


